

14 May 2015

Telstra Union Bargaining Representatives CEPU: Ken Hardisty; Len Cooper, Ros Eason

CPSU: Jenna McRae, Lisa Simons, Richard Muffatti

Professionals Australia: Sharelle Herrington

Dear Union Bargaining Reps,

RE: Redundancy Cap

Further to our meeting today, and in response to the claim raised by each of you on Tuesday 12 May 2015, I am pleased to confirm that Telstra is not seeking to reduce the redundancy pay cap of 80 weeks in the next Enterprise Agreement, which we are currently negotiating.

Lynley Corcoran

GM, Workplace Relations Human Resources

lynley.corcoran@team.telstra.com